
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Family Members, 

As a parent or family member of a Wittenberg student, it is important for you to be educated about the development 

opportunities Wittenberg’s fraternity and sorority community provides. We know you and your student come to fraternity 

and sorority life with a range of knowledge. Some of you may have perceptions of fraternity and sorority based on 

information shared in the media, while others of you may have a student who is a legacy to one or more of the groups on 

our campus. Either way, we want to put your mind at ease about the fraternal experience should your student choose to 

pursue membership in an organization at Wittenberg University.  

The fraternity and sorority experience can be one of the most enriching experiences a student can have. Our office 

strives to educate fraternity/sorority members and the greater community about how they can continue to challenge and 

support one another to move fraternity and sorority life in a new direction. Fraternity & Sorority Life at 

mailto:Jonesj89@witenberg.edu
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